
Welcome!

Upper Valley Community 
Transportation Center
Virtual Groundbreaking

December 15, 2020

Ceremony Agenda
1:00 Gathering On-Line
1:05 Welcome Remarks

Renny Perry, Board Chair

1:10 Project Remarks

Jim Moulton, Executive Director

Special Guest Representative Peter Welch 

1:15 Public Transit Remarks

Joe Flynn, VTrans Secretary

1:20 Partner Recognition

Jim Moulton, Executive Director

1:25 History & Donor Recognition

Paul Kendall, TVT Board

1:30 Virtual Groundbreaking

Jim Moulton, Executive Director

1:35 Closing - Project Photos

Thank you for Attending!
*SESSION IS BEING RECORDED*
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Welcoming Remarks
Renny Perry, Board Chair



In Memory of Bradford Tyler Atwood

1958 - 2020

Tri-Valley Transit Board Member since 2014
Chair, 2020



Upper Valley 
Community 
Transportation 
Center

Google Maps Image © 2020 image capture Aug. 2019 Google Maps Image © 2020 image capture Aug. 2019

Welcoming Remarks
Renny Perry, Board Chair



Special Guest

Representative 
Peter Welch

Project Remarks
Jim Moulton, Executive Director



 Net Zero Design

♦ High Insulation

♦ Low Flow Plumbing

 Solar Powered

 Rainwater/Snowmelt 
Collection

 Real Bus Wash

 Cheaper to Operate

Project Remarks
Jim Moulton, Executive Director





TVT’s First Partner

 Helped Establish Transit in the Region

 Provided Our First Building in Bradford

Major Fiscal Supporter

 Executive Director, Bobette Scribner 
Served as Board Member

 Assistant Director, Cody Plante   
Serves on Regional Committee

Water & Sewer Neighbors

 Old Church Theater

Bradford
Community
Development
Corporation



Project Planning Partners

Awarded Planning Grant Funds

Conducted Feasibility Study

Explored 13 sites in Bradford Area

Assisted with Feasibility Study & Strategic Planning 

Supported Federal & State Grant Applications

Reviewed & Supported RFP process for hiring 
project management



Funding and Finance Partners

State Infrastructure Bank

Provided 80% of 
project funds through 

competitive grant 
process

Provided 8% of project funds through 
competitive grant process

Supported TVT FTA Grant Application

Leased Park & Ride property to TVT

Provided low interest 
financing for local 
capital campaign 

requirement up to 12% 
of project cost



Project Management Partners

Owner’s Representative

Project Management
Building & Mechanical Design



Project Management Partners

Civil Engineers General Contractor / Construction



Historical Remarks 
Paul Kendall, Board Member

Photo taken prior to COVID-19 



80%

8%

12%

$152,500 
Needed in  
Additional 
Donations

Secured 
$270,000 in 
Local Capital 

Campaign 
ContributionsFTA

VTrans

Local

Project Budget $3,412,500

Federal Funding $2,730,000

State Funding $260,000 

Local Donations/ $270,000
Pledges to date

Total Raised $3,260,000

Remaining Goal $152,500

Financial Remarks 
Paul Kendall, Board Member



UVCTC Donors to Date

Individuals

Brad* Atwood & Kelley McKenna 
Margaret Borden
Sue and Tom* Burgos
Virginia Burgoyne Wolf
Mary Sue & Tim* Crowley
Naomi* Drummond
Margaret* and Walter Gladstone, Newmont Farm
Barbara and Marvin Harvey
Gale* Hurd
Ann and David Jones-Weinstock
Paul* Kendall & Sharon
Adam* Lougee
Jim Moulton
Pamela Overstrom and David* Palmer
Lynne and Renny* Perry
Cody Plante

Foundations & Businesses

Amy E. Tarrant Foundation
Bar Harbor Bank and Trust
Ben and Jerry’s Foundation
Byrne Family Foundation
Federal Transit Administration
Green Mountain Power
Hypertherm HOPE Foundation
Jane’s Trust
Richard E. and Deborah L. Tarrant Foundation
Vermont Agency of Transportation
Vermont Energy Investment Corporation
Vermont Community Foundation
Vermont Mutual
Wells River Savings

We apologize for any donors’ names that have been 
inadvertently omitted*Indicates a member of TVT Board of Directors



The Virtual
Groundbreaking!



Board of Directors

Renny Perry, Chair
Vergennes, VT

Tom Burgos, Treasurer
Bethel, VT

Gale Hurd, Secretary
Middlebury, VT

Tim Crowley
Rochester, VT

Naomi Drummond
Bristol, VT

Margaret Gladstone
Fairlee, VT

Paul Kendall
Braintree, VT

Adam Lougee
Middlebury, VT

Orange Regional Committee

Tim Crowley, Chair
Rochester, VT

Peter Berger
Fairlee, VT

Tom Burgos
Bethel, VT

William Hall
Bethel, VT

Paul Kendall
Braintree, VT

Greg Nazarow
Randolph Center, VT

Cody Plante
Bradford, VT

Mary Sue Tanner
Royalton, VT

Ruth Tucker
Randolph, VT



For project information: 
Mike Reiderer – 728-3773 – mreiderer@trivalleytransit.org

For contribution information:
Mary-Claire Crogan – 388-2287 – mary@trivalleytransit.org


